FSU Pikes Delta Lambda Newsletter - October 2022

Please forward this copy of your Delta Lambda Newsletter to your Pike
friends and encourage them to sign up to receive the monthly letter. It's free.

Here is the https://www.fsupikes.com
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Contribute to the Old Guard of Delta Lambda! The Old Guard is
Delta Lambda’s alumni Annual Fund. Your contribution helps the
Chapter maintain its competitive standing at the top of Florida
State’s fraternity system.

Joining the Old Guard is easy. Contribution is only $100 per year.
Your gift goes toward strengthening the Bonds among alumni, and
enriching both the alumni and undergraduate Delta Lambda
experience. Some alumni have even chosen to give as much as
$1,000. A current list of the Old Guard Members appears at the end
of this newsletter.

Click here to join the Old Guard now!

As always, we are deeply grateful to those who continue to support
the Old Guard, our Alumni general fund. These gifts were received
after the September newsletter.

Thank you to Ozmel “0Ozzy” Cuan ‘02 osmel.cuan@gmail.com for
his generous first-time gift to The Old Guard.

Thank you also to Steve Walker ‘81 steve.walker07@gmail.com for his generous
$200 renewal to The OIld Guard.

And special thanks to Dr. Ben Sharp ‘60 Benjaminsharp@hotmail.com for his most
generous gift of $500. We believe that this gift is meant to help underwrite the cost of

the Military Plaque.

And finally, sincerest thanks go to Lt. Col. Patrick Sullivan ‘01 pcs4498@gmail.com
for his gift of $500, of which $400 will be used to help underwrite the cost of the

Military Plaque.


https://www.fsupikes.com/
http://www.fsupikes.com/contribute
mailto:osmel.cuan@gmail.com
mailto:steve.walker07@gmail.com
mailto:Benjaminsharp@hotmail.com
mailto:pcs4498@gmail.com
http://www.fsupikes.net/

Delta Lambda depends on alumni leadership to maintain its strength in today’s
challenging college environment. Our Chapter Advisor John Peacock ‘01
jpeacockfl@gmail.com has added an additional $500 to his gift, to be applied toward
the plague honoring Delta Lambda veterans of America’s armed services and the Coast
Guard.

Our next Alumni Advisors/Undergraduate Leadership Luncheon will be
Wednesday, November 2nd , 2022 on the 6th Floor, The Osceola Grille. John
Peacock '01 will host and chair the meeting, beginning at noon and
concluding by 1:00 PM. All alumni are welcome to attend.
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The impressive new Keen Conference Room was officially inaugurated with our first
2022 Executive Committee in September. This first meeting was to review house
policies and procedures. Legends of Delta Lambda leaders Brent Sembler ‘78 and
Jimmy Keen ‘73 along with contractor Pete Ford ‘14, are shown here with the
current Executive Committee.

Left to right are: Secretary Logan Kelly *21; Treasurer Ryan Veitkus *20; Rush
Chairman Tre Hall *20; SMC Joey Williams '19; IVP Rory Hicks ‘19; EVP Parker
Narrel *19.

Jimmy says, “The conference room has been a work in progress since 2017. The
conference room is dedicated to all previous, current, and future chapters making
significant and perpetual contributions for our Pike House.”

Another alumni Brother added, “This is a first-class conference room. Exec
meetings used to be a gaggle of undergrads hanging out on sofas and the floor. But
this is a corporate room. It suggests seriousness of purpose, like a courtroom. A better


mailto:jpeacockfl@gmail.com

atmosphere lends itself to better decisions. The formal surroundings make our officers
realize that what they do is important, and that all the decisions they make directly
impact a 200-man chapter and a $4 million property.”

Plaques decorate the walls recognizing specific contributions to the Keen & Sembler
Challenge. Ideally, each year the chapter determines a cooperative major project with
Legends to improve the house. The achieving Chapter’s formal portrait is displayed in
the Conference room.

Jimmy Keen detailed some of the particulars of this exceptional facility. “The 10-foot
solid antique conference table is hand-crafted, and covered with protective 1/8" clear
glass.

“The table is furnished with ten executive conference chairs. Additional AC receptacles
were installed for computers and TV monitors for group studies and meetings. Also, a
security camera was installed. The room entrance door is solid oak, with top grade
brass fittings and locking handle.”



This shows the size of the gleaming conference table where the Executive Committee
meets weekly with Chapter Advisor John Peacock ‘01, and also several times each
year with representatives of the Legends of Delta Lambda, owners of Delta Lambda’s
magnificent home, Sembler House, the largest fraternity house in America under one
roof.
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DELTA LAMBDA NEWS & NOTES

Clint Wallace '01 and his law partner Robert Scott (an alumnus of Kappa Alpha Order
at FSU) have been named “The Official Law Firm of the Florida State Seminoles!” “*We
are really excited about this project!” “[This] is a dream collaboration. It just makes
too much sense. I could not be more thrilled.” Florida State Athletics Announces
Tallahassee’s Scott & Wallace LLP as “Official Law Firm of the Florida State Seminoles”
- LEARFIELD...

Rich Newsome 83 posted “"Thank you to the Florida Justice Association for selecting
me as a Founders Award recipient this year. It is a great honor and sincerely
appreciated.” Rich is a past President of the Florida Trial Lawyers....Gabe Brady ‘58
(Gabriel M. Brady) published his massive study of the Battle of Wake Island to rave
reviews. Its 528 pages are lavishly researched and annotated; available on Amazon....

The International Fraternity Headquarters in Memphis announced that our own Delta
Lambda Re-Founder, and past SMC, Eric Carr ‘01 has been appointed Sunshine
Regional President over all the Pike chapters in Florida! Eric is President of the Delta
Lambda Alumni Association. He and his wife Anne Littlejohn Carr and two children live
in Orlando where he is a Senior Vice President for Development for Seminole Boosters,


https://www.learfield.com/2022/08/florida-state-athletics-announces-tallahassees-scott-wallace-llp-as-official-law-firm-of-the-florida-state-seminoles/

Inc. Eric has been an iconic figure in Seminole Boosters leadership for nearly 14
years....

Brett Lindquist ‘82 was inducted into the College of Business Alumni Hall of Fame on
October 13th. Congratulations Brett! Bret’s son is Cole Lindquist '13....

Omar Pimentel '16 has been named a ‘Defense Innovation Scholar for Space Policy’
at NASA in Washington. Omar is also completing his Master’s in International Policy at
Stanford University where he is focusing on international and cyber security studies...
Governor Ron DeSantis has named Tyler Russell 10 Chief of Staff at Enterprise
Florida, Inc. Tyler's father is Doug Russell '79.

Rob Stoner ‘88 sent a nice note after visiting the house on September 14th. *My dad
(John Stoner '64) and I were very proud of how the Chapter is represented. The
undergrads were great. Three or four of them walked us around with us showing off
the house. They gave my father and my sister and my nephew Steel a very nice
experience. Steele was impressed with the SMC suite, and the fact that multiple
baseball players are Pikes.”...

Dr Jace Provo ‘83 wrote, “Julie and I had a great time at Clemson weekend. Thanks
to Brother Jim McNeill ‘77 and the FSU College of Medicine for inviting me. Got to
crash the Pike house as well. They were very nice, and really tall. Pledges were
wearing khakis and blue blazers. Some things don’t change.”

Delta Lambda will celebrate our 75th Anniversary in 2024. Stay tuned as the process
moves forward.
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Delta Lambdas gather at the stadium for a Pre-Game celebration September 24th
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Above left: Jesse Vance ‘80 admires a copy of the newest Pikes Illustrated 2022. He
is flanked by Joe Feheley ‘81 and Glenn Grant '82. Undergraduate Editor Riley
Martin ‘21 expanded the number of pages this year, and created a remarkable edition
that could be the best issue since 1972.

Above right: In 2016, alumni of the Seminole Baseball team that played in Omaha for
the National Championship in 1986 held their 30-year reunion. They were Freshman
All-American catcher Barry Blackwell ‘86 and All-American pitcher Richie Lewis
'86, stars of the ESPN broadcast. Richie pitched in the major leagues for 8 seasons; he
passed into Chapter Eternal last December, 2021.

Chris Hansard ‘81, Joe Fehely ‘81, Steve Walker ‘81 and others organized a
wonderful reunion for Pikes and former Little Sisters, Friday night before the Wake
Forest game, on the terrace of the Dunlap Champions Club.

This reunion of old friends included winners of the 1984 Ken Spence Award (below)



In 1984, The Chapter named David Ponder ‘80 and Glenn Grant ‘82 co-winners of
the Ken Spence Award, presented annually to the FSU varsity athlete and Pike who
best exemplifies the qualities of loyalty and devotion to Delta Lambda. Here they are
again, above right, on September 30th, 2022 at the Reunion. David started at
defensive tackle for three years, and played IMs for the Pikes. Glenn was Captain of
the Seminole Swim Team, the first of three Pike varsity swim Captains in a row.

2022 Rush Chairman Tre Hall ‘20 2022 SMC Joey Williams “19

Rush is the lifeblood of Delta Lambda, and for every fraternity. When you win fall rush,
you are already ahead, and favored to win the rest of the year. For more than 50
years, Quality Rush has been a primary theme of this Chapter, and the reason for our
success across generations.

You will be pleased (and not surprised) to know that Pike won rush again this fall. This
splendid class of 65 new leaders, scholars, athletes and gentlemen includes future
stars in medicine, science, business, military and national service, law and the
professions, as well as several current Seminole athletes.

Rush today is not as you remember. Rush now is more formal; no drinking, and no
young women allowed as hostesses. This fall, more than 1,200 young men paid fees to
IFC to go through fraternity rush. Of these, 667 pledged the 16 fraternities.
Competition is fierce; organization and discipline are paramount to winning. Pike



focuses on summer rush, signing as much as a third to half of the fall pledge class to
‘bid cards’ before fall sessions begin.

What's called ‘formal rush’ takes place three nights in September. Rush Chairman Tre
Hall "20 skillfully employed his cadre of Rush Captains, and his corps of Junior Rush
Captains in a continuous process of meeting incoming rushees, filtering them through
multiple interview sessions, evaluating them, and finally extending to them a formal
bid to pledge Pike.

Congratulations to Tre Hall for his exceptional year of service to Delta Lambda as Rush
Chairman, and to SMC Joey Williams and his cabinet who for their tireless and
unwavering support.
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Our Fall, 2022 pledge class the night they received their Risk Management Seminar
taught by Jimmy Keen '73. Initiated Brothers in front include Riley Martin ‘21,
Keen, Pledge Educator Ed Cole Leonardi ‘19, Assistant Pledge Ed. Logan Kelly '21.
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You'll hear more about this important initiative moving forward. Inspired by Chapter
Advisor John Peacock ‘01, alumni commissioned a large, beautifully crafted plaque
recognizing our Delta Lambda alumni who are military veterans. The plaque will be
permanently displayed in a prominent location in Sembler House. There are now 101
names on the plaque, with plenty of space remaining to add more.



The handsome inset color escutcheons include the Army, Navy, Air Force, Marines,
Coast Guard and Space Force. Yes, there really is a Space Force.

The price delivered was around $3,500 and several alumni have stepped forward to
help fund the project. John Peacock ‘01, Lt. Col. Joe Feheley ‘81 and Lt. Col.
Patrick Sullivan ‘01 have each contributed. The Old Guard also authorized a
contribution.

"I wanted Delta Lambda to honor those who served, because it's about time. There are
not enough words to describe our Brothers' sacrifice to protect our country. I wanted
this to be a way to public display for the Pike House. I'll be donating $500 toward the
plaque."

Chapter Advisor John Peacock ‘01

“Our fraternity has a strong legacy of supporting service, and so it’s fitting that our
chapter intends to recognize brothers’ service in the armed forces. Having the support
of my Brothers (care packages,

letters,) during my first deployment to Iraq was significant. I hope you will join me in
contributing to this initiative— honoring past service and sacrifice of Delta Lambda
men and also creating an opportunity to recognize those who will contribute to the
legacy of service to our Corps and country."

Lt. Col. Patrick Sullivan ‘01

“My Brothers, I ask for your participation in an initiative to put the military
appreciation plaque in our Delta Lambda House. In considering the history and legacy
of our Fraternity, I was reminded of the Founders of Pi Kappa Alpha who were college
age in 1868, soon after the Civil War ended. Since that time our band of Brothers has
gallantly served in every war or conflict the US has been involved in, right up through
Afghanistan in 2021. For those who've served, and especially for those who sacrificed
all, I do think this project is “worthy of our regard” and I hope you will find it in your
hearts to donate. John Peacock has spearheaded this initiative and deserves our help
making it a reality. Charlie Barnes will recognize your generosity in the “Old Guard”
and on our monthly newsletter. Phi Phi.”

Lt. Col. Joe Feheley ‘81

The undergraduates are beginning to formulate grand plans for Delta Lambda’s 75th
Anniversary in 2024. This Military Plaque initiative is one part of that planned
recognition.

If you would like to contribute to the Military Plaque, please indicate that through your
annual gift to The Old Guard, either by expressing your wish on your check, or, if you
give via credit card, just also send an email to Charlie Barnes
cbarnesi6l@comcast.net telling what portion of your Old Guard gift you want to
designate to the plaque.

sk skook

Send information to: Chapteradvisor@fsupikes.net


mailto:cbarnes161@comcast.net
mailto:Chapteradvisor@fsupikes.net

Reminder - Missed an Issue?

Every page and every issue of Pikeboy and Pikes Illustrated are now available, free, for
your entertainment and nostalgia. This is the photographic record of America’s greatest
college fraternity chapter! Thank you, David Rancourt!

https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikeboy/
https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikes-illustrated/

If you would like to send a letter or comment to your Delta
Lambda Brothers for inclusion in the Newsletter, please
use this link:

Send info for Newsletter

The annual contribution to be a member of the Old Guard
is only $100. The Old Guard account is located at BB&T
(is now Truist) in Tallahassee.

Please use this link to contribute:
Click here to join the Old Guard now!

Or, if you feel more comfortable sending a check, please
make it to The Old Guard of Delta Lambda, and send to
Charlie Barnes / 1490 Saint Charles Place / Tallahassee,
FL 32308

lr:i***
Old Guard of Delta Lambda (updated October 2022)
The Annual Giving Outreach of Delta Lambda Alumni

THE OLD GUARD


https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikeboy/
https://deltalambdapikes.com/publication/pikes-illustrated/
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Brothers making Annual Gifts of $100 or more
(See: The Sembler Society, below, for annual gifts of more than $1,000)

(See: The Sembler Society, below, for annual gifts of more than $1,000)

Lee Anderson ‘84 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025

Dan Akre '83 2016, 2017

Charlie Barnes ‘65 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Ed Barnes '71 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Joe Beasley’83 2018, 2019, 2021

Robert “Bobby” Bowden ‘49 [Alpha Pi, Samford University] (son Jeff Bowden '80;
grandson Michael Madden ‘14) 2016, 2017, 2018

Gabriel Brady ‘58 2020

Justin Buck ‘96 (Southeast Missouri State) 2021

Peter Burnett '68 2020, 2021, 2022

Anthony Cabrera ‘81 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Eric Carr ‘01 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Jay Campbell ‘87 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Bill Cheek '61 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Jim Cobb ‘63 (son Kevin Cobb ‘06) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Frank Cooke ‘65 2020, 2021, 2023

Chuck Cottrell ‘80 2019, 2020, 20221, 2022 (also, see Chuck Cottrell, Brent Sembler
Society)

Ozmel Cuan ‘02 2022

Dustin Daniels 10 2016

Josh Davis ‘02 2021

Phil Doumar ‘09 2017

Bob Duggan ‘64 2022

Jeff Epley '96 (Iota Gamma, Nebraska-Kearney) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021
Miguel Fernandez ‘77 (son Michael '10) 2017 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023
Michael Fernandez ‘10 2021, 2022

Jim Finch ‘81 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Jim Floyd '76 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Dave Frew ‘67 2020

Lewis Fusco ‘05 2020

Paul Gerding '65 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Pete Gioitta ‘82 2022

Dave Giordano ‘65 2020, 2021

Jon Graber ‘02 2022

Glenn Grant ‘82 2017, 2022

Connor Gray ‘11 2018

Bill Gregory ‘77 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Mike Halfacre ‘85 2016, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Bob Hall ‘49 (grandson Andrew Hall ‘15 initiated at Auburn) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019,
2020, 2021

Lawrence ‘Chip’ Hartung ‘81 2017, 2019, 2021

Scotty Howell ‘06 (brother Seth Howell ‘84) 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021,
2022

Rob Hicks ‘83 2020

Kyle Hill 16 2020

Howard Hunter '73 2020, 2021, 2022

Bruce Johnson ‘81 2017

Jay Johnson ‘83 2016 -Joined the Sembler Society in 2018

Dick Klunk ‘67 2020, 2021

David Kresge '73 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020



Mike Lait ‘78 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Joe Liguori ‘81 2021

Mike Lilly ‘84 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

Carlos Lindo ‘05 2016

David Lyons ‘65 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

Sloan MacKarvich ‘01 2021 (- also Sembler Society)

Harvey Mackler ‘72 (Beta Pi, University of Pennsylvania) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021,
2022

Trent Mallory ‘81 2017, 2021

Mike Markowski ‘75 (sons Reeve Markowski ‘13 and Brandon Markowski ‘16 ; brothers
Craig Markowski ‘79 and David Markowski '79) 2016

Noah C. McKinnon ‘65 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Austin McLeod "15 2022

Stuart McLeroy 2021

Jack McMullen ‘64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024, 2025
Chris Merganthaler 13 2022

Andy Miller *70 2021, 2022, 2023

J.L. Milton ‘62 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Tom Misiuk ‘83 2021

Jim Montano ‘64 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Jeff Moore ‘81 2018, 2022

Kyle Mowitz ‘01 2017, 2021

Alex Mullineaux ‘01 2019, 2021

Eli Nortelus ‘01 2018

Marco Novak ‘01 2016

Harry Orwig ‘66 2018

Serge Osaulenko ‘01 2017

Joel Padgett ‘71 2016, 2019

Jim Parsons ‘81 2017

John Peacock ‘01 2018, 2019, 2020 - Peacock also made an additional $500 gift to be
applied to the Veterans’ Recognition Plaque

Chris Pepin ‘01 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021

Khoung Phan ‘01 2019

Jim Poe 66 2016, 2017, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022, 2023

David Ponder ‘80 2017

Gary Prescott '72 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Dr. Jace Provo 83 2020

Matt Raulerson ‘83 2022

Tyler Russell 10 2020

Matt Schulis '01 2022

Lt. Col. Jerry Sexton ‘74 (brother, Russell Sexton '77) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021
Dr. Benjamin Sharp ‘60 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021 - Dr Sharp also made an
additional gift of $500 to be applied toward the Veterans’ Recognition Plaque.

Tim Sheridan 78 2022

Griffin Siegel '78 2016 2017

Peter Singhal ‘15 2019, 2020, 2021

Kevin Stokes '13 2018, 2019, 2021, 2022

Bob Stoner ‘64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

John Stoner '64 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022

Rob Stoner ‘88 2016, 2017, 2-018, 20-19, 2020, 2021, 2022

Lt. Col. Patrick Sullivan ‘01 2022 - Lt. Col Sullivan made an additional gift, $400 of
which is designated to help fund the Veterans’ Recognition Plaque.

Doug Tatum 77 2021

Todd Trimmer '69 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022



Tom Trotta ‘81 (son Eric Trotta ‘09, University of Florida) 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021
Bob Tunkel '66 2020, 2021, 2022

Tarek Waked ‘09 2019

Steve Walker ‘81 2021, 2022

Bob Ward ‘67 2020, 2021, 2022

Kevin Wheeler ‘09 (father is Tom Wheeler '78) 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021
Tom Wheeler '78 (son is Kevin Wheeler '09) 2021

Wade Wilcox ‘86 (son is Griffin Wilcox ‘15) 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021
Griffin Wilcox 15 (dad is Wade Wilcox '86) 2020, 2021

Bill Williams '85 2019, 2020

Rob Williamson ‘87 2018, 2020, 2021

Alan Winslette ‘77 2018, 2019

Manny Zamora ‘87 2021

Bart Ziegler ‘83 2021
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THE SEMBLER SOCIETY

Brothers have made at least one gift of $1,000 or more

[John Baker '‘83: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler
Society in John’s name]

[Herb Bowen ’‘86: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler
Society in Herb’s name]

Charlie Bradley ‘81 a September 2019 addition to the Sembler Society

Sean Carbonell ‘86

[Craig Kavka 66 : A Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society was made in Craig’s name in
2019]

Chuck Cottrell ‘80 *Chuck Cottrell made an additional gift of $1,000 to be used in the
best interests of the Chapter. And in 2022, Chuck made another gift of $2,500. Thank
you, Chuck, for your lifetime of generosity to Delta Lambda!

Jim Crews 78

Chris Dietz ‘87 (son is Caleb Dietz '11)

Tobyn DeYoung ‘86 (son is Steven Centeno '16)

Col. Joe Feheley ‘81 (son is Sean Feheley '14)

Jim Finch ‘81

[Steve Goodloe '79: An anonymous Memorial Gift was made to the Sembler Society in
Steve’s name]

Chris Gutierrez ‘83 [University of Florida] (son is Alex Gutierriez '16)

David Gutting ‘83 (son Sterling Gutting '16)

[J. Bob Humphries '66: A Memorial Gift made to The Sembler Society in Bob’s name in
2019]

Bruce Johnson ‘81

Jay B. Johnson ‘83

Bobby Jones '72

Jimmy Keen 73 (son is Michael Keen ‘14)

[Don Kyle ‘77 Memorial (Brothers contributing include Jim Finch ‘81, Joe Feheley ‘81,
Chuck Cottrell 80, Glenn Grant ‘82, Mike Martin 79, Dave Henry ‘81, Anthony Cabrera
‘81 and Steve Walker ‘81.

[Tracy Lee ‘86: An anonymous donor has made a Memorial Gift to the Sembler Society
in Tracy’s name]

John Leavitt ‘77 (brother of Jim Leavitt '79)



Sloan MacKarvich ‘01

Craig Mateer ‘86 (son is Charles Merritt '16)

Lyle McAlister '78 (new 2021) [sons are Lee ‘09 and Jordan '07]

Roy McDonald ‘79 two gifts at the Sembler Society level

Ryan McElveen 95 (2020; annual Sembler Society commitment!)

Noah C. McKinnon ‘65

Rich Newsome ‘83

David Rancourt ‘84 (son is Wyatt Rancourt '16)

Matt Raulerson ‘83 (son is Zach Raulerson '17)

Scott Roix ‘85 and son Max Roix ‘18

Doug Russell '79 (son is Tyler Russell '10)

Harry Sargeant III '78 (sons are Harry Sargeant IV ‘02 and Garrett Sargeant '17)
Brent W. Sembler '78 (son is Logan Sembler ‘09)

Tim Sheridan ‘78 (grandson of Ed Cubbon '29; brother is Ted Sheridan '82)
[Kirk Smith ‘86: An anonymous donor has made a memorial gift to the Sembler
Society in Kirk’s name]

(The) Stoner Family (Bob ‘64, John ‘64, Rob ‘88)

Rich Wall ‘66

Tom Wheeler ‘78 (son is Kevin Wheeler '09)

koskosk
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2022 Chapter Leadership

2022 Delta Lambda Elected Officers

SMC Joey Williams ‘19

Internal Vice President Rory Hicks ‘19
External Vice President Parker Narrell *19
Treasurer Ryan Veitkus ‘20
Member-at-Large Jerry Perera ‘20

2022 Delta Lambda Appointed Officers

New Member Educator Max Demoura ‘20
Rush Chairman Jerald “Trey” Hall ‘20
House Manager Nick Smyrnov ‘19

Secretary Jared Kornetti ‘19

Title IX Officer Joaquin Lopez ‘21
Excellence Officer Parker Mock ‘19
Risk Manager Edward Cruz ‘20

IFC Representative TBD

Intramural Sports Chairman TBD
Social Chairman TBD

Alumni Liaison TBD

Pikes Illustrated Editor Riley Martin ‘21
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2022 Alumni Advisory Board (updated January 2022)

Chapter Advisor: John Peacock ‘01

Legends of Delta Lambda: Brent Sembler ‘78, Chairman

Legends Board member & General Oversight: Jimmy Keen ‘73

Law Enforcement Liaison: Jimmy Keen ‘73

Legends General Contractor: Peter Ford ‘14

Rush Advisors: Doug Russell ‘79 and Charlie Barnes ‘65

Faculty Advisors: Andy Miller ‘70 and Doug Tatum ‘77

Finance Advisor and Advisor to Treasurer and Secretary: Eli Nortelus ‘01
Risk Management: Tor J. Friedman (Delta Tau Delta); Carlos Lindo ‘05
Pledge Education Advisor: John Peacock ‘01 an Eli Nortelus ‘01
Technology Advisor, newsletter Publisher & Webmaster: Chris Dietz ‘87
Alumni Association Activity Chairmen: Gary Prescott ‘72, Mark Smith ‘78
Alumni Association President: Eric Carr ‘01

Advisor on Conduct of the Ritual: Scott Roix ‘85

Newsletter Editors: Tim Sheridan ‘79 and Charlie Barnes ‘65
Member-at-Large and Activity Advisor: TBD

Chaplaincy Advisor: Dylan Nielander ‘05; plus John Peacock ‘01; Rev. Rick Blythe ‘72

Chapter Advisor Emeritus Ed Barnes ‘71 National Chapter Advisor of the Year 2005
Chapter Advisor Emeritus Joe Feheley ‘81 (son Sean Feheley '14)
Chapter Advisor Emeritus Jimmy Keen 73 (son Michael Keen '14)
Chapter Advisor Emeritus Doug Russell ‘79 (son Tyler Russell "10)

koskok

These six alumni organizations exist to support Pi
Kappa Alpha at Florida State

The Legends of Delta Lambda. Legends owns the Chapter House. Brent Sembler
78, Chairman. Jimmy Keen ‘73, Legends Oversight and House Management. Capital
gifts may also be made directly to the Legends of Delta Lambda. Brent Sembler
Brent.Sembler@sembler.com

The Delta Lambda Chapter Advisory Board. Chapter Advisor John Peacock ‘01
Chairs the Chapter Advisory Board. John Peacock ‘01, 850-321-2198
jpeacockfl@gmail.com

The Delta Lambda Alumni Association. Eric Carr ‘01, President.
ericdcarr@gmail.com

The Old Guard of Delta Lambda. The Old Guard is the alumni annual fund. Jack
McMullen ‘64 is Chairman of the Old Guard oversight board.

The Legacy Dads of Delta Lambda. Doug Russell 78, Founder and President.
drussell@nettally.com

The Delta Lambda Communications Team. The Delta Lambda Website and the
Delta Lambda Monthly Newsletter are productions of Dietz Consulting, Inc. Chris Dietz
‘87, owner. The monthly newsletter is Edited by Tim Sheridan ‘79 and Charlie Barnes


mailto:Brent.Sembler@sembler.com
mailto:jpeacockfl@gmail.com
mailto:ericdcarr@gmail.com
mailto:drussell@nettally.com

‘65. Len Tucker (and Jean) Tucker 70 provides the chapter with its annual composite.
The Team also consults with the Chapter on the annual production of Pikes Illustrated.



